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PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Dear Parents, 

We are fast approaching the end of Term Three. Next Monday morning we will be holding our Core Values Assembly 

in the school hall. The assembly acknowledges our school values of compassion, celebration, hope, service, justice and 

respect and recognises where these values have been displayed in our own lives and through our daily school lives 

during the term. The children who will be receiving their award on Monday provide inspiration for all of us to be 

mindful of these touch stones in our own lives. It was really encouraging to hear our children being able to name 

many of our core values last weekend at the First Communion masses when Father asked the children what needed 

to be done to live more like Jesus. 

Parents are welcome to attend the assembly.  

Our Year 3 and Year 5 children took part in the online NAPLAN trials during the week. This was an exercise that was 

really focused on testing the environment more than the academics. The NSW Education Standards Authority (NESA) 

wants to look at the practicalities of introducing online assessment and the feedback from schools is extremely 

important. Taking part in the trial was a very worthwhile experience and enabled us to provide some very useful and 

practical feedback to the authorities for the future. Mrs Nelson-Smith and Mrs Stachersky worked particularly hard to 

ensure the trial at St John’s ran as smoothly as possible. 

A reminder that as the weather begins to change and we experience hotter days, the children can move between 

summer and winter uniforms before moving to summer uniform for the beginning of Term 4 (October 9th).  

Kind regards 

Mark Bateman – Principal 

For the rest of the Principal(s) News…see the next page! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

At St John the Apostle Narraweena we are RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE Learners 
 

 
One of the prizes at our recent Trivia Night was “Principal for a Day”. 

This week, the “Principals” got to share that responsibility: 
 

Principals (for a day) News 

Being a principal you get to visit all of the classrooms and see what’s happening.  3NG have been reading Jeannie 

Baker's books and one of them is “Window”. In art, they choose a favourite place in Australia and did a Jeannie Baker 

style artwork using different materials and collages to make the place.   In KB, I helped the Buzzy Bees with reading 

their first play! Principal Isabella 

 
 

 

 

 

When I first found out I was principal for a day I was a little bit nervous but I decided I would 

do it. Firstly in the morning I was just in my classroom while Annie and Neve had their turn. 

Then at recess we met in the foyer and went to the coffee shop to have a meeting. Me, 

Annie, Neve and Anna all went and had a big doughnut and discussed what we were going 

to do. After that it was finally Anna and my turn to be principal. I got to speak on the PA for 

my first time ever and it was fun. Then we visited some classrooms and looked at their work 

and gave some stickers. Next I came back and wrote this article before solving some 

problems and heading out to lunch.   Principal Philippa 

A principal has to check that the school is safe, so we walked 

around the whole school looking for dangers. We found a 

loose stone near the garbage bins and that the barrier on 

the driveway needs cementing.  A principal also has to do 

the morning assembly – you need to use a loud voice; I was 

practically shouting.   Principals Annie & Neve 

 

When I found out that I was principal for a day I was so excited and nervous at the 

same time. When I arrived at school I didn't know what to expect. In the morning 

Annie and Neve had their turn at being principal and did some special stuff for Mr 

Bateman. At recess Neve, Annie, Philippa and I went over to the coffee shop and 

had a little meeting while we ate recess, when we got back Philippa, Mr Bateman 

and me visited classes and looked at amazing work from Year Three and Year Two. 

Then we came back to the office and wrote this article. Being Principal for a day 

was such a privilege, I had so much fun being a principal.     Principal Anna 

 

Principal for a Day continues tomorrow with Principal Charlize and Principal Kai… stay tuned… 
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DIARY 

 
Week 10, Term 3 

Mon 18 Sept 
Week 10, Term 3 

Tues 19 Sept 
Week 10, Term 3 

Wed 20 Sept 
Week 10, Term 3 

Thurs 21 Sept 
Week 10, Term 3 

Fri 22 Sep 
Week 10, Term 3 

Sat/Sun 23/24 

K-6 Dance-  
Parents invited to 
performance – see 

below for timetable 
Core Value 

 Awards Assembly

Gala Day Yr 3 & 4  Gala Day Yr 5 & 6 Last day of Term  

Week 10, Term 3 
Mon 18 Sept 

Week 10, Term 3 
Tues 19 Sept 

Week 10, Term 3 
Wed 20 Sept 

Week 10, Term 3 
Thurs 21 Sept 

Week 10, Term 3 
Fri 22 Sep 

Week 10, Term 3 
Sat/Sun 23/24 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

          Friday 15
th

 September (W9)  
          Play to Learn (Session 2) 9.15-10.30am 
 
          First Eucharist  
          Sat 16

th
 – Sun 17

th
 September 

         Monday 18
th

 September (W10)  
         K-6 Dance – Parents are invited (see below) 
 

Gala Days (W10) 
Year 3&4 – Tuesday 19

th
 September  

Year 5&6 – Thursday 21
st

 September 
 

Last day of term 

Friday 22
nd

 September 
 

Term 4 Commences 

Monday 9
th

 October

 

AWARDS 

Please note: Awards will be given out as follows: 
FRIDAY MORNINGS – 8:45am Kindergarten – Year 2, FRIDAY AFTERNOONS – 2:40pm Year 3 – 6 

STRENGTH & GENTLENESS will be presented on MONDAY mornings during Prayer Assembly 
 

Strength & Gentleness Hannah J (1JB), Lucas D (4B) 

  

KB 
Ilana A 
Liam F 

Owen N 
2G 

Anton C 

Susannah C 

Lucas P 

4R 
Airell “AJ” D 

Alessia L 

Sport 

 
Justine L (5/6DF) 

Alessia L (4R) 
KJ Harvey L 

Noah M 
2N 

Charli B 

Emma H 
Eleanor N 

4SC 
Samuel C 
Hayley M 

1G 

Matilda B 
Evan C 
Jamie E 
Royce G 

3D 
Chloe B 
Marlon I 
Xavier S 

5/6DF 

Lucia B 
Sophie L 
Skye M 

Matthew S 

Library 

 

Erin W (3NG) 

Taj H (KJ) 

1JB 
David M 
Ellison T 

Piero V 

3NG 
Charlotte C 
Natalie G 
Sienna G 

5/6L 
Jade C 

Connor W 

2C 
Alyssa A 

Zachary C 
Gianni D 

4B 
Michael A 

Max K 

Olivia S 

5/6O 

Anna B 
Jerome C 

Noa D 
Hannah H 

Music/Drama 

 

Connor M(5/6) 

Royce G (1G) 

Rock & Water Luke S (5/6DF) 5/6B Mark Y 
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SPIRITUAL NEWS 

First Eucharist 

Year 3 have been thinking about how the Eucharist brings us closer to Jesus 
and so we have imagined ourselves right there with Jesus while we receive 
communion. 
 
Congratulations to all those children who have now received Jesus for the 
first time, and our prayers are with those children who will make their First 
Communion this weekend. 
 
A special thank you goes out to the parents who facilitated preparation 
groups.  Your generosity of spirit is greatly appreciated. 

 

Core Values Awards – Term 3                    Prayer Assembly Monday 8:45 

St John’s is committed to building positive relationships between all members of our community. All members of the school 
community; parents, children and teachers, have an obligation to work together to create an environment in which the unique 
dignity of each person is valued and respected.  One of the strengths of our school is to be found in the Core Values that are shared 
by the community. They are Gospel based, quite explicit and influence every aspect of school life. 
At Monday’s prayer assembly, we will celebrate these children who have been nominated  
by their peers and teachers to receive the Core Values Awards for Term 3: 

Year Student Receiving the Award for the following Core Values: 

Kindergarten Owen N Celebration, Respect & Compassion 

Kindergarten Annabella L Respect, Justice & Compassion 

Year 1 Tayla C Celebration, Respect, Service, Hope, Justice & Compassion 

Year 1 Jimmy J Celebration, Respect & Compassion 

Year 2 Rosie S Respect, Hope & Compassion 

Year 2 Carys P Respect, Service & Compassion 

Year 2 Emma H Respect, Service & Compassion 

Year 3 Scarlett M Hope 

Year 3 Cameron O Respect, Celebration & Hope 

Year 4 Tamar M Celebration & Hope 

Year 4 Elisa C Celebration & Service 

Year 4 Charlotte B Celebration, Respect, Service & Hope 

Year 5 Levi C Hope, Justice & Compassion 

Year 5 Anna B Hope, Justice & Compassion 

Year 6 Olivia B Celebration & Hope 

Year 6 Oliver C Celebration & Hope 

Year 6 Ilenia M Celebration, Service, Hope & Justice 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

                                      
                                          School Disco! 
                            Don’t pack away your dancing shoes!! 

                          Please see attached flyer for more info!! 
 

DANCE FEVER 

We have been working hard all term on our Hip Hop, Jive and Tango and we’d like to share what we’ve done with our families.  
On Monday (18

th
) we have our last lesson and we would love to show you what we can do! You are welcome to come and see our 

moves in the back playground if it is fine or in the hall if it’s raining.   
 

9.25 - 10.05 Kinder 

10.05 - 10.45 Yr 6 

11.15 - 11.55 Yr 4 

11.55 - 12.35 Yr 3 

12.35 - 1.15 Yr 5 

2.05 - 2.45  Yr 1&2 

ST JOHN’S SPREADING GOOD CHEER 

 
Our St John’s choir have been visiting Palm Grove nursing home to sing songs for our senior friends. 

Mr Frazer has taken a group each Tuesday afternoon to sing a collection of songs which have been very well-received. The senior 

citizens and nurses have really enjoyed the beautiful voices of our children – it’s definitely a highlight for them and us! Keep an 

eye on the home page of our St John’s Weebly for a short video – coming soon! 

   

PAMPER THE PARENTS 

Claudia 3NG and Camila 4R attended this year’s PAMPER THE PARENTS day at 

Westmead Children’s Hospital with their dance school to help entertain the patients, 

parents, staff and visitors at this wonderful charity event. This year money raised from 

the day goes to supporting the families of Ronald McDonald House. They ran into Mrs 

Coram working on the BBQ stall! Well done girls on your efforts in helping others. 
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 The Number Ninja Warrior Challenge 
Be a Number Ninja and break the Number Code for your grade. 

This week’s winning Number Ninja Warriors are: 

Kindergarten: Senuk R (KB) Year 3: Nicholas C (3D) 

Year 1: Chloe N (1JB) Year 4: Tahlia B (4R) Giselle B (4SC) 

Year 2: Isabella S (2C) Year 5/6: Miranda B (5/6L) 

Show your super ninja thinking skills on paper and place it in the box outside the office by Monday 18
th

 September. 
 

Don’t forget to clearly label your thinking with your name and class. 

One Number Ninja will be chosen for each grade. The winners will appear in the in the next week’s newsletter. 

Look in the Newsletter each week for a new challenge.  

The Number Ninja Warriors will be announced at the Friday assembly in the hall and each Ninja will receive a certificate. 

K-2: 8.45am in the hall. 

3-6: 2.30pm in the hall. 

Grade Number Ninja Warrior Challenge  

Kindergarten 1. I need 4 tens frames to make this number. 
2. It is an even number. 
3. It is between 20 and 40.  
4. It is around halfway between 20-40. 
5. You can reach this number skip counting by 4s. 
6. The digit in the tens column is odd but the digit in the ones column is even. 
7. The ones digit is smaller than 6. 

There are no zeros in my answer. 

Year 1 1. My number is more than 50 but less than 90. 
2. The digit in the tens place is double the digit in the ones. 
3. I need 7 ten frames to show the quantity. 
4. The sum of the digits is 9. 
5. My number cannot be shared into 2 equal groups. 

Year 2 1. The sum of the digits is 10. 
2. The number is between 500 and 700. 
3. This number has less than 60 tens. 
4. It is an odd number. 

When you subtract the tens digit from the hundreds digit, you will get the ones 
digit! 

Year 3 1. My number is ˂1000 and ˃800. 
2. My hundreds digit is the quotient of 27 and 3. 
3. My tens is the difference between the first and last digit.  
4. The number is even. 

What are the possibilities? 

Year 4 1. The number is between 4000 and 4200. 
2. The tenths digit is half of the thousands digit. 
3. There is a zero after the decimal point. 

4. The hundreds digit is 
1

4
 of the thousands. 

5. The sum of the digits is 17. 
6. The product of the ones digit and tens digit is 21. 

There are two possible answers. 

Year 5 and 6 1. The number is between 980 and 4240. 
2. The sum of the digits in the number is 22. 
3. When multiplied by two, your answer does not equal a whole number. 
4. The digit in the hundreds place is the same as the digit in the hundredths place. 

When the digit in the tens and tenths columns are multiplied, the answer is 9. 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

We have lots of new books in the library if you are able to help with covering them we will 

provide the contact you need. Just pop into the library or ask at the office and we will send 

home a bag with the books and contact. 

 

 
Lunch with the Stars 

On Tuesday 12
th
 of September I had the privilege of attending Lunch with the Stars at Manly 

with 8 winners from the Father Vogt writing competition. 

We were joined at our table by Aura Parker, a very talented author and illustrator who took a 

great interest in the students writing.  

Gus Gordon another well-loved author and 

illustrator was the key-note speaker and 

shared some of his tips for writing as well as a 

quick drawing lesson (come and visit the library to see the results of our 

efforts).  

After a delicious lunch of chicken, potatoes and salad followed by ice-

cream the students were able to visit all the authors attending the lunch 

for a chat and autograph.  

It was great experience to meet and talk with so many talented and generous authors. 

                   

CANTEEN 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Canteen is CLOSED every TUESDAY AND THURSDAY 

FAMILY LIAISON OFFICER 

PARENTING CONFERENCE LAST WEEKEND – STRENGTH BASED PARENTING 

The Key Note speaker at the CCSP parenting conference on Saturday morning was held by Professor Lea Waters. She is a 

registered psychologist, professor and founding director of the Positive Psychology Centre at the University of Melbourne. Lea has 

been a psychology researcher for over 20 years, with a focus on positive parenting, positive education, and in recent years, 

strength-based parenting. If you are interested in reading a little about her work, there are some tips for parents on the 

Kidsmatter website: https://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/families/enewsletter/strength-based-parenting.  

 

W10, Term 3  
Mon 18 Sept 

W10, Term 3  
Tues 19 Sept 

W10, Term 3  
Wed 20 Sept 

W10, Term 3  
Thurs 21 Sept 

W10, Term 3  
Fri 22 Sept 

 

We require 2 volunteers 
each day to operate the 

canteen. 
 

If anyone would like to join our 
group of canteen volunteers, 

click here or email 
cendrine01@optusnet.com.au 

Canteen Coordinator: 
Cendrine Lambert (0435030903) 

J King  

L Wakefield 

B La Guidara 

CLOSED 
CLOSED 

S Forrester 

C Turner 

CLOSED 
CLOSED 

CLOSED FOR 
CLEANING 

W1, Term 4 
Mon 9 Oct 

W1, Term 4  
Tues 10 Oct 

W11, Term 4 
Wed 11 Oct 

W1, Term 4  
Thurs 12 Oct 

W1, Term 4 
Fri 13 Oct 

J K Macbeth 

D Macbeth 

 

CLOSED 
CLOSED 

A Richter 

R Jia 

C Miller 

CLOSED 
CLOSED 

N Dent 

K Doolan 

L Harder 

https://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/families/enewsletter/strength-based-parenting
http://www.dbb.org.au/schools/stjohnsnarraweena/ourfacilities/Pages/OurCanteen.aspx
mailto:cendrine01@optusnet.com.au
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P&F NEWS 

  

      
          The P&F Gazette 
                News and info from YOUR Parents & Friends Association 

 

 

Year 6 Fundraiser        

 
            
                                       

Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time or who enjoyed a 
sausage sizzle to support the Year 6 Fundraiser today.   
 

The Year 6 Group are looking forward to making a substantial donation to 
Bear Cottage, as well as presenting a gift to the school.  
 

Thank you Year 6 – you will all leave a wonderful legacy!  

And best of luck for your final term of Primary School 😊 
 

__________________________________________________ 
                       The CRUNCHTIME  

                 Canteen News Update            

      
 The canteen will be open on Monday & Wednesday only next week (last week of term) 

 Please remember that we no longer accept paper bag lunch orders 

 Cut off time for Qkr! orders is 8.30am on the day of the order 

 You can now pay canteen IOUs through Qkr!   

 If you need to cancel an order to receive a credit with Qkr! , it must be done before 8.30am on the day also. 

 If you’re having any Qkr! quandaries remember there’s always the helpline – 1800 689 562 
  

 

Uniform Shop Update 
The School Uniform Shop - located at the Canteen – is open Thursdays 8.30 – 9am & 2.30 – 3pm. 
 

Do you need new uniform items for Summer?  
Our Clothing Pool Coordinator Eva does an amazing job keeping stocks maintained and ensuring our community has quality low 
cost uniform options. You can purchase used uniform items at fraction of the usual price!  
New items such as hats and school bags can also be purchased on the spot or via Qkr! 
 
Do you have used items (in good condition) that you can donate? 
Remember - you can support our community by donating any uniform items you no longer need. So long as they’re in good 

condition, just drop them off at the School office or in to Eva on Thursdays. We are always grateful for your help  

 

       REMEMBER TO SAVE THE DATE! 
     School Disco - Friday October 13th 
                               
                                

       LAST DAYS OF EARN & LEARN 
Please return all stamps to the box in front of 
the office by Tuesday 19th September 

                                            
 

 
Best wishes  
 

Bel, Pip, Gen, Russell & Caroline 
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ROBOTICS CLUB AFTER SCHOOL – TERM 4  

 

 

 

Come and join the fun at Robotics! Robokids will again be running an after-school Robotics Club at St John’s on Tuesday 

afternoons from 3.15-4.30pm in Term 4. Anyone from Year 2 to Year 6 can come along to the sessions ($247.50 for a 9 week 

term) and learn to code using Lego Mindstorms robotics motors, sensors and software. 

 Create a robot dance – dress up your robot and dance to music.  

 Plan and code synchronised moves – enter the robot talent show. 

 Write a play for your robot – code the moves, sounds and images. 

 Battle it out in the Sumo challenge – code the light sensor to stay in the arena. 

Bookings are open: https://www.trybooking.com/310967 Visit www.robokids.com.au or email 

jo@robokids.com.aufor more information. 

SCHOOL BANKING 

 

Enhance the School Banking experience with the CommBank Youth app  

The CommBank Youth app provides a hands-on experience, teaching your child to earn, save and spend their money responsibly. With 

the CommBank Youth app, your child can: 

 Check the balance of their Youthsaver account 

 View School Banking deposits in their transaction history  

 Track the number of Dollarmites tokens they collect 

 Set up savings goals and track progress 

 Create a list of chores/jobs they can do to earn pocket money. 

Get Started: 

1. Download the CommBank Youth app on any iOS 9+ device. 

2. Your child can securely log on to the CommBank Youth app using their NetBank client number (only one child can log on per 
device). If your child hasn’t got a NetBank client number, you can set this up by visiting your nearest CommBank branch with 
your driver licence and child's birth certificate. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/310967
http://www.robokids.com.au/
mailto:jo@robokids.com.au
https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/commbank-youth/id1143978387
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COMMUNITY NEWS  

NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE STATIONED AT BEACON HILL – OPEN DAY 

It's our annual Brigade Open Day this Saturday, from 10 am - 2 pm!  

 
Come along to check out the station, check out our trucks, and have a chat to us about the bushfire risk in the local 
area. 

 
We'll also have everything you need to keep the kids (and adults alike) occupied for a few hours. 
- FREE BBQ 
- Jumping Castle 
- Fire safety demonstrations 
- Coffee van 
- "Hose bowling" competitions for the adults, and some water-shooting activities for the 
kids. 
- Chat to us about your Bushfire Survival Plan 

 
We will also be joined by the Northern Beaches District Communications Unit, who will be bringing along their 
Operational Command Vehicle, and a Category 6 4x6 Heavy Tanker from Warringah Pittwater Headquarters Brigade.  
 
See you all from 10 a.m. at 72a Willandra Rd, Beacon Hill! 
 
Beacon Hill RFS Brigade - https://www.facebook.com/bhrfs/ 
Open Day 2017 Event – Facebook Event 
NSW RFS Get Ready Weekend 2017 - http://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/news-and-media/get-ready2017 

NARRAWEENA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Spring Fete – Saturday 16th September 9am-3pm 

 
Rides, swings, inflatable obstacle course, climbing wall, trampolines, jumping castle, Face painting, petting zoo and 
more!! 
Street stall food, BBQ, cakes, slushie machine and fairy floss. 

Side show alleys to win prizes. 

FAMILY FUN RUN FOR SANFILIPPO SYNDROME - "BIG FEET AND LITTLE FEET FUN RUN", 17TH SEPT, SYDNEY.  

 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
 
As some of you know, the children of our friends Megan and Allan Donell (Isla 8yr, Jude 6yr), have a rare genetic degenerative 
condition which causes fatal brain damage, Sanfilippo Syndrome. 
This is so sad...and heartbreaking, to think what the parents are going through. One can hardly imagine it. It would be the worst 

parents' nightmare...  😞 
To help them raise funds, we are doing a family run/walk on Sunday, 17

th
 September, crossing the Harbour Bridge (more 

information below). 
It would be great if you could join us!! 
If this is not possible, you can also help by sponsoring us...through clicking the link below. Every amount, big or small,  is 

very welcome since "every bit counts".... 😊 (over $2 donations, are tax deductible!) 
 
Thank you so very much.  
Sonia, Michael, Victor and Oscar   

http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/my-fundraising/419/victor-king-samartin-big-feet-and-little-feet-fun-run 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiS-snE0qPWAhWKa7wKHSmZDy4QjRwIBw&url=http://photos.liveitseeit.com/keyword/belrose;rfs&psig=AFQjCNFxjR7VONVTwb6eTn4fAL6QJkz0WQ&ust=1505443042954018
https://www.facebook.com/bhrfs/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1471314092905539/?acontext=%7B%22source%22%3A5%2C%22page_id_source%22%3A1716124225289401%2C%22action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22main_list%22%2C%22extra_data%22%3A%22%7B%5C%22p
http://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/news-and-media/get-ready2017
http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/my-fundraising/419/victor-king-samartin-big-feet-and-little-feet-fun-run
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SFSuper Series - Victor King-Samartin Big Feet and Little 

Feet Fun Run  

www.sfsuperseries.com.au 

I'm competing in the SFSuper Series to raise funds for the 

Sanfilippo Children's Foundation. Sanfilippo Syndrome is a 

rare, genetic condition that causes fatal brain damage. It’s 

referred to as a childhood disease as most patients never 

reach adulthood. 

 

HONK! – RAISING MONEY FOR THE CHILDREN AT WESTMEAD HOSPITAL! 

  

Each year, the Stage Artz Theatre Company and Stage Artz Performing Arts School combine to stage a family 

musical production to raise money for The Children's Hospital at Westmead.  Over the past twelve years, Stage 

Artz has continued to produce quality shows for children and families which have collectively raised $213,000 

for the kids at Westmead.  Stage Artz has been awarded Major Donor Status at Westmead and has recently 

been acknowledged as a Platinum Partner of The Children’s Hospital. 

  

This year, Stage Artz is thrilled to bring the multi-award winning family musical, HONK! to the Glen Street 

Theatre stage.  We have a wonderful cast of over 150 performers and a full orchestra who will perform HONK! 

in the September school holidays. 

  

This high-energy musical comedy is a light-hearted and charming twist on Hans Christian Andersen’s The Ugly 

Duckling.  It is a story of acceptance - a celebration of being different, where diversity is welcomed and 

embraced... a topic that has never been more relevant than it is today. 

HONK! won the prestigious Olivier Award for Best Musical, BEATING THE LION KING AND MAMMA MIA!  

  

HONK! – 23
rd

 to 30
th

 September at Glen Street Theatre – a perfect school holiday activity or a great night out for 

the whole family. Tickets can be booked through the Glen Street Theatre Box Office (9975 1455 

or www.glenstreet.com.au). 

MONTE SANT’ ANGELO MERCY COLLEGE 

Monte Sant' Angelo Mercy College is pleased to advise that bursaries for entry into Year 7, 2018 are currently available.  

 

Full details of Monte's Bursary Program and application forms are available 

at: http://www.monte.nsw.edu.au/admissions/bursaries/ 

 

Please note  the closing date for applications is: 22 September 2017. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/my-fundraising/419/victor-king-samartin-big-feet-and-little-feet-fun-run
http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/my-fundraising/419/victor-king-samartin-big-feet-and-little-feet-fun-run
http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/
http://www.glenstreet.com.au/
http://www.monte.nsw.edu.au/admissions/bursaries/
http://www.sfsuperseries.com.au/my-fundraising/419/victor-king-samartin-big-feet-and-little-feet-fun-run
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ST JOHN’S NARRAWEENA SCHOOL HALL ~ FRIDAY 13TH 
OCTOBER 2017 

SESSION ONE KINDY – YR 2 ~ 5PM – 6:30PM 

SESSION TWO YR 3 – YR 6 ~ 7PM- 8:30PM 

Entry cost is $6 per child, tickets will be available on Qkr! soon 

Entry includes a glow bracelet on arrival, packet of chips and lollipop on departure and a chance to win 

a lucky door prize!  Water and cordial available during the disco. 

Glow-in-the-dark novelty items will be available for purchase on the night from $3. 

Please ensure children bring coins with them if they wish to buy something. 

Children are to be dropped off and picked up from the School Hall. 

Students and parents will only have access to the back of the school, via Waratah Parade. 

Please note that younger preschool siblings are not allowed at the disco. 

 



for SLSSNB 
Club Members U9 & over

The SIC is very well known and back for another year. Due to popular demand we will be holding two 
camps this year, one to gear up for the season ahead and one in its usual place in December
This camp is designed for the competitors and those looking to improve their surf competition skills. It 
is two days of board and swim training with some games in between – all participants are guaranteed 
to have a good sleep after each day of the camp.  Participants must bring their own nipper board

Camp 1: 5th & 6th October - Venue TBC
Camp 2: 18th & 19th December @ Freshwater

Camp 3: 24th & 25th January - Venue TBC

Cost: $175 for 2 days, which includes:
•	 SIC singlet

•	 Lunch and snacks on both days
•	 Drinks throughout the day

•	 Specialist coaches

For further info contact Marcial @ the Branch Office
t: 9913 8066 e: marcial@surflifesaving.net.au



APPLICATION 
FORM 

Name_______________________________________________ 2017/18 Age Group___________________________ 

Address____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number ______________________________________________  Date Of Birth ________________________ 

Financial Surf Club Member of ______________________________________________________________________ 

 Please tick which camp you would like to attend 

 Camp 1: 5th & 6th October @ Venue TBC

The camp is designed for any SLS member wishing to improve their competition 
skills  in the Under 9 age group or above  

* Each Participant is required to bring his/her own nipper board.

CONTACT Marcial Nunura: Marcial@surflifesaving.net.au  

COST The cost for each 2 day camp is $175  
Each camp includes: Morning tea, lunch, and drinks on both days 
SIC singlet and other give-aways.  

PAYMENT OPTIONS  Cheques: Payable to the “SURF LIFE SAVING SNB 

EFT: Account Name: Surf Lifesaving SNB    Bank: CBA 

BSB: 062 000   ACC: 1643 2971 

Please use the participant’s name as a reference 

Credit Card: r  Visa   r  Mastercard  

Card Number _______________________________________ 

Expiry Date _____________________ CSV________________ 

Name on Card_________________________________________________ 

Please note that whilst all care is taken to ensure sun safety including constant sunscreen application breaks 
and food breaks under shade, This camp is held outdoors and in the full sun for the most part. It is strongly 
recommend that all participants wear a long sleeve rashie for the duration of the camp In the case of cold 
weather we recommend children wear a wetsuit for the duration of the camp. 

 Camp 2: 18th & 19th December  @ Freshwater SLSC
 Camp 3: 24th & 25th January   @ Venue TBC





EXCLUSIVE OFFER
BOYS SUIT PACKAGE
SELECTED
SUIT SEPARATES
JACKETS $69.95

TROUSERS $29.95

SHIRT $29.95

BOYS TIE $15.95

$14580
•

TOTAL 
VALUE  

*T&Cs apply. Instore only. While stocks last, 
styles may vary. Cannot be used with any other offer. 
Offer can only be redeemed with flyer. One flyer per 
person. Offer ends 20th December 2017.

NOW
$115

SAVE
$3080

•





 

Date: 
Week 1 - Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th September 

Week 2 - Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th October 

Location: 
SCG Indoor Centre and Kippax Oval 

Time: 
9am – 3:00pm 

Ages: 
7-12 years 

Cost: 
$180 for both days 
$100 for one day 

Participant pack and 
Sixers membership included! 

http://www.sydneysixers.com.au/camp-sixers
http://www.sydneysixers.com.au/camp-sixers
http://www.sydneysixers.com.au/camp-sixers
http://www.sydneysixers.com.au/camp-sixers
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